
 
 

  Town of New Fairfield 
                                      Selectmen’s Office 
     4 Brush Hill Road 
                             New Fairfield, Connecticut 

                                               
 
 
 
 
                

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 
TOWN OF NEW FAIRFIELD 

SEPTEMBER 8, 2022 
 

HAS BEEN 
CANCELLED 
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